Troutdale Historical Society

104 S. E. Kibling Street Troutdale, Oregon 97060

Sept. 8, 1982

Dear Historical Society Board Member:

The Harlow House caretakers, Ken and Linda Grassman, are leaving Sept. 25 after three years of fine service. Naturally, we are in the market for another caretaker, so if you have any suggestions, please call.

To say goodbye to the Grassmans, we will have a potluck dinner for them on Thursday evening, Sept. 23, beginning at 5:30 p.m. at the Harlow House. Weather permitting, we will have dinner on the front porch.

If all board members, spouses and guests can be there, there will be 19 of us, so plan accordingly. The society will provide plates, cups, glasses, silverware and the entree which will be cold cuts and cheeses. (The Grassmans are vegetarians.) Sharon Nesbit will take care of the entree.

For the rest of you, we've made an arbitrary list of what to bring. If you don't like your assignment, call up and swap with someone. If you can't be there, let us know so we can do some rearranging.

Cox, Sam and Nancy: Green salad or goodies from their garden.
Otto, Glen and Helen: Fruit or molded salad.
Blanchard, Chuck and Elaine: Escalloped potatoes.
Jones, Alex: Breads, butter and mayonnaise.
Sturges, Bob and Dorothy: Vegetable dish or relish plate.
Schulte, Ted and Lois: Dessert.
Kerslake, Bob and Alice: Dessert.
Holman, Lloyd and Jean: Punch and coffee.

We will have a board meeting following dinner to make plans for the fall and bring you up to date on the events of summer. This will be a good chance to see all the goodies we got from Edgefield Manor.

See you then,

Sam (name forged by Nesbit)

E Commission of the second